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BioLineRx receives GLP accreditation for Analytical Laboratories

May 16, 2010

The Israel Laboratory Accreditation Authority (ISRAC) has granted BioLineRx's analytical laboratories Good Laboratory Practices
(GLP) accreditation as of March 4, 2010 . From this date, BioLineRx's analytical laboratories have been added to the ISRAC test
facilities list and are officially recognized as conforming to OECD criteria for biological sample testing.

This accreditation demonstrates once again BioLIneRx's continuing commitment to the highest level of professional and scientific
operations. It is yet another step forward in the company's declared mission to become a leading biopharmaceutical research and
development company.



